31ST DISTRICT PATRICIA H. VANCE

SENATE BOX 203031
HARRISBURG, PA 17120-3031
(717) 787-8524
FAX (717) 772-0576
TTY (800) 364-1561

3806 MARKET STREET CAMP HILL, PA 17011 (717) 975-1985 FAX (717) 975-2247

EMAIL: V8nce@pasen.gov WEBSITE: www.senatorvance.com TOLL FREE: 1 (877) PAT-VANCE OR 1 (877) 728-8262



COMMITTEES

PUBLIC HEALTH & WELFARE
COMMITTEE - CHAIR
APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE
BANKING AND INSURANCE COMMITTEE
COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE
FINANCE COMMITTEE
POLICY COMMITTEE
CAPITOL PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

OCT 25 2011

TO:

ALL SENATORS

FROM:

Senator Patricia H. Vance

DATE:

October 24, 2011

SUBJECT:

Memo #26 - Rural Health Week

In the near future, I plan to introduce a Senate Resolution declaring November 13-19, 2011, as Rural Health Week in Pennsylvania.

In 2010, 3.5 million people lived in Pennsylvania's 48 rural counties. This is about 27 percent of the state's 12.7 million residents. By 2030, the population of Pennsylvania's rural counties is projected to increase 3 percent to 3.57 million people.

Those living in rural counties face unique health care challenges. Rural counties have fewer primary care physicians than urban counties. In 2008, there was one primary care physician for every 1,501 residents in rural counties. This is compared to one primary care physician for every 981 residents in urban counties. Rural counties also have fewer dentists. In 2009, there was one practicing dentist for every 2,662 residents in rural counties. Urban counties had one for every 1,814 residents.

If you are interested in co-sponsoring this resolution, please contact my office at 787-8524 or email Tracy Polovick at tpolovick@pasen.gov.